
                     May 2023   

ROMPS Parent Council Newsletter 

New Primary 1 Parents 

Parents of our new Primary 1 

pupils are invited to join us for 

Afternoon Tea in the Mill Suite of 

the school at the end of their first 

week at school. We hope you will 

join us and enjoy the opportunity 

to meet other parents. 

Friday 18th August 2023 

1.45pm to 2.45pm 

What is the Parent Council? 
• The Parent Council at ROMPS has two main roles: fund-raising 

activities and representing the parents of ROMPS within the school 
and the wider community.  We are available to Mrs Thomson and her 
staff to support the work of the school and to provide a voice for 
parents on issues that are important to families.    

2023/2024 meetings at 19:30 
Tues 12th Sept 2023 in School 
Mon 9th Oct 2023 in School 

Thurs 9th Nov 2023 in School 
Tues 16th Jan 2024 by Zoom 
Tues 20th Feb 2024 by Zoom 

Mon 25th March 2024 in School 
Thurs 23rd May 2024 AGM in School 

AGM starts at 7pm 
 

Everyone Welcome! 

 

Latest News: 
Our 2023 AGM took place on the 16th of May and Office Bearers were 

elected as follows: 

Chairperson:  Laura Black 

Vice Chair: Fiona Barr and Claire Frood 

Treasurer: Gareth Brown 

Secretary: Bronwen Aidoo 

Lets secretary: Gillian Drummond. 
 

Sports Day 

We will have a stall to provide parents with refreshments at Sports Day 

this year. Please come over to say hello and help yourself to tea, coffee 

and home baking. 
 

Summer Treat 

The Parent Council are providing a Summer Treat to all the pupils in the 

school. The School Captains have chosen a Clubbercise session for each 

class where the children will be able to dance along with glow sticks, with 

an ice lolly to cool down afterwards. 

We hope the children all enjoy their treat and have a wonderful summer! 

Easy Fundraising 
You can raise funds for ROMPS Parent Council when you shop online through Easy Fundraising. For every penny 
you spend online they donate to your selected cause. Download the app or use the link below to sign up and 
select ROMPS Parent Council as the cause you wish to support. Adding the Donation Reminder to your browser 
makes it even easier! 
               
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/donation-reminder/ 
 
Every penny raised allows us to provide more for the children and the school! 
 

 Get in Touch:  
If you have any suggestions for the Parent Council or if you would like to get involved, please do get in touch. 

Our email address is ROMPSPC@gmail.com or come along to our next meeting.   
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